
 
 

 

                                   

   

Thomas Place 
Wellington 
Somerset 
TA21 8FP 
Tel: 01823 795900 
office@ikbschool.co.uk  
Headteacher: Mr Richard Healey 

 
 Friday 23rd July 2021 

      

“Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” – Geoffrey Chaucer 1374 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

IKB has officially completed its first academic year! We could not be more proud of every single child, parent, carer, staff 

member, Trust member and member of the community involved in making the 2020-21 academic year one in which we opened, 

grew and thrived in the most difficult of circumstances. We hope you enjoy some of our highlights! 
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Our IKB Attributes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

On behalf of every single staff member at IKB, thank you for your continued trust and support. This past academic year has been 

the most incredible journey to date for our community and we cannot wait to add more children and families to it in September 

as we continue to grow. Collectively we have smashed it and we promise that the 2021-22 academic year will be even better. 

Please enjoy your Summer and remember to seize every opportunity for learning along the way as learning doesn’t just happen 

in the classroom. Be happy and stay safe. 

Mr Healey, IKB Headteacher  


